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Carver Elementary School 
(Delivered to you by the Academic Coaches of Carver)  

Ram’s News 
404 Jefferson Street 

662.884.1250  

February’s Edition 

Carver’s Reading Fair Winner 

 
Sixth grade student, Joshua Crawford, won first place in our school and district reading fair.  
Although he did not place in the Regional Reading Fair, he has left his mark.  Way to go 
Joshua.  We are proud of you! 

 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you for attending Parent Night and our monthly Community 
Learning Walk.  I am confident that you acquired a lot of information 
from the teachers.  The Carver Family appreciates your 
communication with us to help educate your child/children.  As we 
continue on our journey to success, we ask that your child is present 
and ready to learn each day.  It is so gratifying to work in an 
environment in which all stakeholders value education.  I look 
forward to a great semester together as partners in the education of 
your child. 

With Ram Pride, 

Principal Hawkins 
 

 

In the Spotlight!!!! 

 

School Wide Spelling Bee Winners 

Congratulation to the following: 

1st Place Mitchell Reece 

2nd Place Imani Stringer 

District Spelling Bee will be held on 
Friday, February 15, 2019 at the 

SCCSD auditorium. 
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Rolling with Proficiency 

 
Students scoring Proficient and Advance on their second nine weeks’ benchmark assessment were rewarded with a roller skating trip.  
Be on the lookout for the student growth party of those students who have increased their levels on the benchmark assessments. 

Our Student Attendance Matters…. 

 
When students miss school, we lose the needed funds for our school’s budget.  When the budget 
loses funding, we are unable to provide after school tutorial, update school resources such as 
books, offer more elective classes, etc.  If students are not sick, please send our babies to us so 
that we can provide them with the best support we have available. 

 


